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Subject: RE: Ag restudy meeting March 22

Correspondence 3/28/18 with redacted addresses and numbers 

 

 

From: RLSArestudy  

Sent: Monday, April 02, 2018 2:55 PM 

To: 'bonnieupside@aol.com' <bonnieupside@aol.com> 

Subject: RE: Ag restudy meeting March 22 

 

Bonnie: 

Thank you for your comments. We will redistribute the flier with that correction. I agree that we will need more time to 

discuss Ag. We need to uncover a number of other topics along the way as well. For now, we will stick to the schedule 

and circle back as necessary. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Kris Van Lengen, MPA, JD, AICP 

Community Planning Manager 

 

 
 

Note: Email address change 12/9/2017 

Kris.VanLengen@colliercountyfl.gov 

 

Zoning Division, Collier County 

2800 N. Horseshoe Dr. 

Naples, FL  34104 

(239) 252-7268 

www.colliergov.net/GMPrestudies 

 

 

From: bonnieupside@aol.com [mailto:bonnieupside@aol.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 4:31 PM 

To: RLSArestudy <RLSArestudy@colliercountyfl.gov> 

Subject: Ag restudy meeting March 22 

 

Dear Kris, 
 

We appreciate the changes in format and the video recording (I haven't looked at it yet).  However, 
we really need more time to discuss the Policies and the questions asked.  They were excellent 
questions but there wasn't enough time to brainstorm.  No one in our group except a landowner's 
consultant were familiar with the Policies so we never discussed them. 
 

I toured Rural Lands West and am shocked at the amount of Ag that is going to be lost to 
development.  I wish we could discuss how to help landowners develop without giving away so much 
Ag land.  I think we need more time to discuss AG. 
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Thank you again for your responsiveness to our questions and suggestions.  By the way, the flyer on 
the workshops has the website misspelled. It says www.colliercountyfl.gov/GMPrestdies. 
 

All the best, 
 

Bonnie Michaels 

bonnieupside@aol.com 
Cell: 847-308-0919 


